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Dear members of the Joint Committee on Transportation,  

  

I have a strong opinion on a bill being reviewed by your committee.   I oppose the 

Port Dredging Exemption Bill, HB 3382.  

 

HB 3382 enables major deepwater ports in Oregon to bypass essential land use and 

environmental regulations for the sake of fast-tracking extensive dredging and 

channel modification.  

 

This bill would be damaging to important coastal waterways and to coastal fisheries. 

 

I ASK THAT YOU VOTE NO ON HB 3382. 

  

I appreciate your attention, 

  


